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April 29, 2015 

 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Attn:  Barcy McNeal, Secretary 

180 East Broad Street, 11
th
 Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

Re:  Case No. 13-835-GA-CRS 

 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

 

Per a Staff request, Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC files this letter to 

clarify information in Exhibit C-4, as filed under seal with its license renewal 

application filed in this docket on April 3, 2015. Hess Energy Marketing, LLC 

legally became Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC on May 29, 2014.  The 

parental guarantee agreements in Exhibit C-4 on behalf of Hess Energy Marketing, 

LLC cover and apply equally to Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC.   Exhibit 

A-17 of the license renewal application shows the filing with the Delaware 

Secretary of State to make the legal name change in Direct Energy Business 

Marketing, LLC’s formation documents and Direct Energy Business Marketing, 

LLC made a Material Change Notice filing on June 18, 2014 in this docket to 

notify the Commission of the legal name change.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Joseph M. Clark 

 

Joseph M. Clark 

21 East State Street, 19
th
 Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Phone – (614) 220-4369 Ext 232 

joseph.clark@directenergy.com 
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